Thammasat University Notification
on
Postponement of Commencement Ceremony for Academic Year 2018

According to Thammasat University Notification on Schedule for Rehearsal and
Commencement Ceremony for Academic Year 2018 dated 21 February 2020, the
commencement ceremony would be taking place on 9-10 April 2020 at the main auditorium of

Thammasat University Ta Prachan,
However, as the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation has heightened in intensity and is

highly contagious, causing great danger and loss of life for many infected persons globally, on
25 March 2020, the Prime Minister has declared a state of emergency for all areas of the
kingdom to address the issue by limiting any escalation of the situation. To prevent the

infection, Thammasat University sought permission from His Majesty the King to postpone the
commencement ceremony for Academic Year 2018 until the situation improves.

His Majesty the King has now granted permission, pursuant to which Thammasat
University hereby notifies the postponement of the commencement ceremony for Academic
Year 2018 until further notice.

Given on 2 April, 2020
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(Associate Professor Gasinee Witoonchart)
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